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The Master’s Mission International 
Developers of International Disciple-making Movement Leaders 

115 Silver Street, Waterville, Maine 04901  
 
Hello from Arba Minch Ethiopia, 
On Thursday 10/31 and today Friday 11/01 I conducted a very well received round six training.  

 
I am currently waiting to board my flight form Arba Minch to Addis Ababa where I will rest this evening. Tomorrow 
will be a day of ministry meetings, home visits and preparation for the next training. On Sunday I will take a flight 
to Hawassa where I will conduct the fifth out of six trainings scheduled for this tour.  I am remaining healthy and 
very well blessed. May God bless you all for your faithful prayers, partnership, support and encouragement in 
ministry. None of this would be possible without your partnership. 
 
Following Jesus, 
 
Rev. Paul L. Parker 
A.K.A. Pastor “Chico 
Email: pastorchicop@gmail.com 
Web:  www.themastersmissioninternational.org  
Ph.: 1-207-592-5911 
Mail: 115 Silver Street, Waterville, ME 04901 
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